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PR#213-22 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

New Chairperson Appointed for NCFC 
 

Belmopan, August 2, 2022. 3:30 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Human Development, Families and Indigenous Peoples’ 
Affairs is pleased to announce the appointment of Mrs. Maria Elena 
Contreras as Chairperson of the National Commission for Families and 
Children (NCFC).  
 
Mrs. Contreras brings with her a wealth of experience and knowledge in 
public service to Belize. She served as a manager at the Social Security 
Board for many years and comes with the maturity and skills in management 
necessary to guide the commission forward. Her commitment to the families 
and children of Belize is unwavering, and her energy to coordinate and lead 
the NCFC is solid as proven by her record. 
  
The ministry welcomes Mrs. Contreras and thanks her for taking on the reins 
at the NCFC. 
 
Ends 
 
For more information, contact:  
Tanya Santos Neal  
Chief Executive Officer  
Ministry of Human Development, Families and   
Indigenous Peoples’ Affairs   
ceo@humandev.gov.bz  
822-2246   
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